
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Kelli Hammer Levy, Director of Public Works 

FROM: Melanie Weed, Environmental Management Division Director, Public Works 

SUBJECT: Florida Department of Emergency Management Hazard Mitigation Grant 

Program Watershed Planning Initiative Grant  

DATE: June 17, 2022 

The Environmental Management Division of Public Works is recommending the approval of the 
grant application to the Florida Department of Emergency Management. This grant application 
will provide funding to support a stormwater model update for the Cross Bayou Watershed. 
The estimated total project cost is $250,000 and will not begin until FY23. 

Public Works is seeking grant funding in the amount of $180,000.00. Public Works will 
provide a $60,000 cash match and $10,000 in-kind match. The grant is on a 
reimbursement basis. The source of the $250,000 is the Environmental Management ‘s 
TMDL operating budget (FY23-24). 

Authority for the Director of Public Works to sign this grant application is granted under the 
County Administrator’s delegation of authority dated March 28, 2016. 

Approved: 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
     Kelli Hammer Levy, Director of Public Works 


